
General Committee Meeting Thursday July 15th 43. 

 

Present: - A Hall in the Chair. 

Messrs: - E Raines, H Ridyard, C I Baker, F Thornley, J H Firth, H Cawthron, H R Schofield, R Wood and 

J Gibson. 

 

The minutes of last meeting held June 17th were read and adopted. 

 

The following accounts were presented and passed for payment: - J W Hall 1/1/-, W E Parkinson  

3/-/-, Hurst Laundry 16/3, Misses Schofield 11/7. Total £5-8-10.  

 

The secretary reported regarding the interview between Mr Bowler, the secretary of the Farmers 

Union and Mr R Wood and himself, and Mr Wood explained the position. It was decided that Mr 

Bowler be offered the sum of £40 in settlement of all claims, such offer to be made in writing – the 

letter to be approved by the Captain, Mr Wood and the Secretary. 

 

A letter was received from the Treasurer of the local St John and Red Cross Brigade acknowledging 

the donation of £11-0-0 from the Captain’s Prize Day Effort. 

 

The Minutes of the Handicap, House and Greens Committees were passed as read.  

 

It was decided to top the grass on the fairways, such fairways to be narrowed, and no topping to be 

done from each tee onwards for a distance of 150 Yards. 

 

The question regarding Rule 14 page 9 in respect of Visitors was raised by Mr Baker. The rule reads 

as though a visitor outside a three mile limit can play as often as he likes without being a bona-fide 

member of another Club. After discussion it was decided that a Visitor not being a member of 

another Club, whether in or out of the three mile limit shall not be allowed to play more than three 

times in any year.  

 

19/7/43 (sic) A Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 


